
From: Huxley, Ryan@DGS 
To: CBSC@DGS 
Cc: Gould, Diane@DGS; Turner, Ryan@DGS 
Subject: Request for Public Comments 
Date: Thursday, November 21, 2024 12:27:15 PM 
Attachments: image001.png 

Dear California Building Standards Commission: 
Upon further review, DSA has determined the proposed change to Title 24, Part 1, 
California Code of Administrative Code, Article 10 Inspector Certification, Section 4-
363.3(a) violates the Health and Safety Code Subsection 18930(a)(6). Specifically, it 
is vague in its description of the information DSA must receive as part of the 
certification request. The language should be revised so as to not cite the specific 
form number, but rather, describe the form information generally. 
Thank you. 

Ryan Huxley, SE 
Supervising Structural Engineer – Field Program » Codes and Standards Unit 

Division of the State Architect 
Headquarters 
1102 Q Street, Ste. 5100, Sacramento, CA 95811 
www.dgs.ca.gov/dsa 

P 916.323.9877 
ryan.huxley@dgs.ca.gov 
Monday and Friday—Telework from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Tuesday through Thursday—In Office from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
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